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June 1, 2015 
 

 

 NOTICE OF INTENDED SELECTION 

 

RE: ALL FIRMS SUBMITTING PROPOSALS FOR THE SITE 117-E-SW-4 NEW 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT - RFQ 15CM06 

 
 
 On April 28, 2015 at 2:00 o’clock p.m., proposals for the above referenced project were 
opened. You submitted a proposal for said project to The School Board of Orange County, Florida 
(sometimes referred to as Orange County Public Schools). 
 
     The School Board of Orange County, Florida hereby notifies you that it intends to approve the 
selection of James B. Pirtle Construction Co., Inc. 
 
 Unless otherwise notified, the firm(s) listed will be approved at the School Board meeting on 
June 9, 2015. 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns regarding the proposal procedures, or our intentions to 
accept the aforesaid proposals, please contact the undersigned immediately. “Failure to file a protest 
within the time prescribed in section 120.57 (3), Florida Statutes, or failure to post the bond or other 
security required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall constitute a waiver of 
proceedings under chapter 120, Florida Statutes.” 
  
 We appreciate your submitting to us a proposal for said project, and we look forward to 
receiving your proposals on future projects. 
   
 Very truly yours, 

 
       Ed Ames 

                 Senior Manager 

               Facilities and Construction Contracting 
           The School Board of Orange County, Florida 
                       (Orange County Public Schools) 


